
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting of 27 Sept. 2006 
 

The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 10:00 am.  Present were: Kevin 
Linehan, Chairman; T. Q. Hutchinson, Secretary; John Harold, General Registrar and 
Machine Custodians: Jackie Burress, Antoine Mull, Jay Altaki, Jeremiah Vangen. 
 
The Secretary presided.  
The minutes of the prior meeting were approved as printed and distributed. 
 
Three voting machine Numbers 2478, 2483, 2486 were tested for use in the November 
2006 Election.  All machines were accepted by the Electoral Board. 
 
At the Chairman’s suggestion the Board agreed to seek avenues to reassure the public 
regarding the fidelity of electronic voting machines.  The General Registrar agreed to 
contact “The Connection.” 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 12:45 pm.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
T. Q. Hutchinson, 
Secretary   
 
 
 


